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Dear Friends 

Of Hyderabad Foundation Denmark, 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Finn Peterson 

Dear Mr. Peter Simonsen, 

The Management, Staff and Children of Hyderabad Children’s Aid Society Wish You all a Very Happy and 

Prosperous New Year 2015. May the future herald Peace and Love to all mankind. 

This year we missed meeting Mr. & Mrs. Finn Peterson but Mr. Peter the new Chairman of Hyderabad 

Foundation in Denmark spent his valuable time with us in February, 2015. The ideas we exchanged will 

be fruitful in years to come. It was a pleasure having him among us. 

The members of the Managing Committee of Hyderabad Children’s Aid Society resolved on 21st 

November, 2014 to create a “Higher Education Fund” to help intelligent students persue higher studies 

upto Post Graduate Level. I request the members of Hyderabad Foundation in Denmark to help the 

deserving students to go up for higher education, by contributing to this fund. A separate mail can be 

sent with the name of the donor mentioning the amount contributed. This can be sent along with the 

regular sponsored amount. A special record will be maintained by us, for this noble cause. 

At present ten students are pursuing higher education. 

2 boys Bachelor of Technology (B.Tech) 

1 boy Bachelor of Pharmacy (B.Pharmacy) 

1 girl Bachelor of Bio-Technology 

1 girl Bachelor of Commerce with Computers (B.Com, Computers) 

2 girls Bachelor of Fine Arts (BFA) 

3 girls Master of Bussiness Administration (MBA) 

This year 1 boy completed Masters of Medical Bio-Chemistry and is now financially independent. 

  

The 250 children in the four homes run by Hyderabad Children’s Aid Society are all going to School Or 

College. 

They are all healthy and happy. A regular doctor is attached to the Homes along with a Medico Nurse to 

take care of children’s health. 

Once a year a Mega Health Camp is conducted which includes E.N.T., Eye and Dental Check-up. Health 

issues are on priority list. 



Our V.K.Dhage (English Medium) School is now recognized by the Government of Telangana upto class 

VII. The school caters to value based education and encourages children to participate in Sports and Extra 

Curricular Activities. 

On 25th January, 2014 Annual Day was celebrated. Children of all four homes participated in ten group 

dances of different states of India. The performance was colourful and spectacular and was enjoyed by a 

large crowd. 

19th October, 2014 was a very sad day. When Miss Shashikala Joshi passed away after a brief illness. Miss 

Joshi will be lovingly remembered by all, for her sincere service rendered for 40 long years. Many 

children now living in Denmark were brought up by her with motherly Love and care. 

On the whole the four Homes are running smoothly. The children are comfortable and happy with the 

help of thoughtful people like you who look beyond the horizon of their own homes. 

Our children send each one of you Lots of Love and a big Thank you. 

My special thanks to Mr. & Mrs. Finn Peterson who have made all wonderful things possible. Wishing 

you Good health and happiness. 

With Good Wishes and warm regards. 

Thanking you 

Yours sincerely in Service 

DINOO KHANNA 

Hon. Secretary 


